CAUTION NOTICE

Public is hereby cautioned fo beware of any unauthorised communication offering
Appointment/Jobs in BHEL, in exchange for a monetary consideration. BHEL does not accept
or solicit any money/ payment/ money transfer as illicit consideration for entertaining
application, sustaining candidature or for selection to post in any of BHEL's Manufacturing
Units/ Divisions/Offices. BHEL has not authorised any Person/ Institution/ Body to recruit on its

behalf for this purpose.

Recruitments to the posts in BHEL are widely advertised in leading
National Dailies / Employment News and are hosted on the following

websites:

http://careers.bhelin  and  www.bhel.com

BHEL shall not assume any responsibility for candidates placing faith in and
responding to fake and fraudulent communication.




